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Adopting these standards will protect workers and improve quality of life. I'm sure many employers
already have a work/rest policy for very hot and very cold days, but this regulation will bring
everyone up to a more humane standard. I can personally attest to the importance of breaks during
very hot weather, as these are very similar to the standards we use in the military.


